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Farmington, NM 87401
Dear Mr. Flesher:

Reference is made to your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) for Well

No. 27E San Juan 31-6 Unit, 1178’ FNL & 1448‘ FWL (NE4Nwk%), sec. 28, T. 31 N.,
R. 6 W., Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, lease No. NMSF-078995. The APD was
received on June 28, 1993 and complies with BLM engineering specifications as
submitted.

The posting date for the start of the 30-day waiting period is July 23, 1992.
Your APD is being processed. If you have any questions, please contact
Mr. Errol Becher of this office at (505) 599-6358.

Your APD of July 22, 1992 is hereby returned unapproved as it has been
replaced by your APD of June 18, 1993.

Sincerely,
Ken Towncend

Ken Townsend
Chief, Branch of Drilling
and Production

Enclosure (1)

becc:

Well file

3162.3-1.0

DOMR Reader

Carto

Adj

FSM
070:EBecher:cp:06-30-93:X358:APDRET. 1-0

%



